

Dear St. Mary Families,

St. Mary Religious Education is helping to collect toys for TOYS FOR TOTS.

We will be accepting donations until Friday, December 15th.

Collection bins will be located outside of the Religious Education Office.

We would appreciate it if you would consider sending a gift in with your child during their Religious Ed. session.

Thank you so much for your generosity and spirit in helping to make a child's Christmas special this year!!!

What kind of toys can I donate?

- new-unwrapped
- price range: preferably around \$10 or above
- books (children receive 2 toys each and 3 books count as ONE gift!)
- For more information, go to www.toysfortots.org

What kinds of toys are NOT allowed?

- used toys
- toys with military theme
- toys with candy
- toys related to weapons, law enforcement or military
- toys with chemicals (i.e., experimental labs, acid, crystal projects, etc.)

TOYS FOR TOTS



U.S. MARINE CORPS RESERVE

Merry Christmas!!!!!